
Electronic Discharge Monitoring  
Report (eDMR) Training 
 

 

Dear Wastewater Treatment Facilities & Pretreatment Facilities: 

As you know, the EPA is requiring regulated entities to report discharge 

monitoring report / WR-43 monitoring data electronically.  Vermont is rolling out 

this requirement to facilities in phases.  The DEC’s Wastewater Program is offering 

an eDMR training on Wednesday, May 31, 2017 to regulated entities that have 

yet to begin electronic reporting or need assistance with electronic reporting 

discharge monitoring report / WR-43 data.  The training will cover how to sign-up, 

how to begin reporting data electronically, and provide an opportunity to review 

facility specific reporting scenarios.  There is no cost to attend this training; space 

is limited to 30 people.   

   

Training Date / 
Time: 

Training Location: How to Sign Up: 

May 31, 2017 
 

9 AM – 12 PM 

Annex Building 
190 Junction Road 
Berlin, VT 05602 

RSVP by sending your name, facility 
name, email address, and contact 
information to Katie Parrish by 
May 26, 2017: 

• kathleen.parrish@vermont.gov  

• (802) 490-6182 

 

For more information about the eDMR requirements, please visit the 

Wastewater Program’s eDMR webpage: 

http://dec.vermont.gov/watershed/wastewater/upcoming-edmr 

 

For Wastewater Program questions, contact your O&M Person: 

http://dec.vermont.gov/watershed/wastewater/contacts  
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